
We Are Pontiac 
 

Daily Announcements 
for 

Wednesday, February 17, 2016 

Enter to Learn, Depart to Serve 
  

Our Mission 
We are committed to the development of our 

students as adaptive learners, global thinkers, and 
responsible citizens through collaboration across 

our school community. 

Announcements: 
 Baseball meeting - Monday, Feb 22 at 7:15 AM in the auditorium.  Information along with practice schedules will be distributed. 

  “Kickin’ Asthma” 10 minute informational meeting for students with Asthma will be held on Wednesday, February 17th at 2:50 pm in 
the Study Hall Room. 

 Winter Choral Concert on Thursday, February 18th at 7:00 in the Auditorium. 

 The Special Olympics Polar Plunge is coming! February 27th, the Pontiac Plunging Penguins will be diving into the frigid waters of 
Miller Park Lake. Please see Dawn Mack or Heather Christenson for details. 

 Mark your calendar for the upcoming Sports Booster Draw Down on March 12th at the Pontiac Elks Club. Visit our website for more 
information or call the athletic office. 

 Start Collecting Today – the Adapted Living Class is collecting plastic caps for the “Caps of Love”. Place the caps in the blue bins in 
the cafeteria. 

Calendar: Food Service Menu: 

Click here to link directly to the school calendar. 
Wednesday, February 17 

Route 66 Jazz Choir Morning Rehearsal – 7:00-7:45am 
FFA Section Proficiency Awards – 4:00 
Girls Varsity Basketball Regional – 6:00 
 

Breakfast:  Yogurt, Brown Sugar Pop Tart, Pears, 
Yellow Apple, 1% Milk 

Ala-Carte: Cheeseburger, Hamburger, Chili, Sausage 
Pizza 
Lunch:  Spaghetti /Meat Sauce, Whole Wheat Biscuit, 
Jelly, Romaine/Spinach Salad, Seasoned Peas, 
Grapes, Applesauce, 1% Milk 

Freshmen Learning Community Weekly: Counselor News: 

Click here to link directly to information about our FLC. 
This week the FLC teachers met at the regularly scheduled time this past 

Thursday to continue to collaborate on ways to communicate the exciting things 

taking place within the Freshman Learning Community.  Teachers and 

administration continue to focus on reducing student failures within the FLC but 

also pushing communication out to families regarding the recent Progress reports 

for the 3rd quarter.  We urge all students and parents to read the communications 

pushed out through skyward.  We will be continuing to work at pushing out 

information in the most effective way possible now and in the future. 

 

At this time students should have met with their 
counselors to finalize their registration for next school 
year. If your child has not please have them see their 
guidance counselor as soon as possible. 

 February High School Years Newsletter 

 ACT Online Prep 

 Scholarships and Financial Aid 
 

Lincoln College will have a representative here 
Wednesday, February 17th during lunch hours. 

 

 

 

     

http://www.dynacal.com/pths/
http://www.pontiac.k12.il.us/?page_id=16028
http://www.pontiac.k12.il.us/wp-content/uploads/2010/11/High-School-Years-Feb-2016.pdf
http://www.actstudent.org/onlineprep/
http://www.pontiac.k12.il.us/?page_id=14753
https://www.facebook.com/PTHSOnline/?ref=hl
http://thecube.com/cube/pontiac-high-school-pontiac-illinois
http://www.pontiac.k12.il.us/?page_id=9113


       
  

Congratulations to Levi Ransom, Jake 

Lanning and Kevin Gschwendtner, who 

all advance to State for wrestling.   

Good  Luck Boys!! 


